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President’s Message 

Hi fellow Capitol Woodcarvers 

I know all of you have been at home anxiously awaiting the 
“president’s comments”…right? 

Please be forewarned though, that as I was writing, Barb sneezed near 

me, so please stay at least six feet away from your screen as you read 

this. I suppose, these current events we are dealing with are not really 

a joking matter, but we do need to maintain an element of sanity. Of 

course, in my case, I’d have to find it, before maintaining it.  

Seriously though, I was going to share some philosophical thoughts on 

some positive aspects of these times, but I figured you don’t need that 

kind of stuff from me. So I’m going to cut this message short, wish you 

health, happiness, and hope for a quick return to an element of 

normalcy.  

Let’s all keep in touch, support each other, and hopefully be able to 

make chips together soon. 

Remember, a good way to find or share Club information is through 

our website: capitolwoodcarvers.org. Click on the “News” tab for 

updates. If you have some news to post, you can always submit it to 

Bob Curtis, our webmaster: bcurtis97304@gmail.com. If you have a 

message to be emailed to the entire membership, you can send it to 

me at: capitolwoodcarvers@gmail.com.  

 

 

Stay healthy and of course… 

Stay Chipper 

Don 

 

mailto:bcurtis97304@gmail.com
mailto:capitolwoodcarvers@gmail.com
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April Meeting  

 

 

 

Meet Bob Karr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carving Sessions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 28 Club Meeting | 7:00PM | Center 50+ 

Cancelled 
 

Meet Bob Karr 

Bob is relatively new to carving, having 

started in 2017. He became interested 
when he attended a carving show in Santa 

Maria, CA, and ultimately joined a carvers 

club there. He and his wife Linda moved to 

Oregon, got settled in, and joined Capitol 

Woodcarvers in 2018. 

Bob says he has very little artistic 
background so he is trying different 

projects to find out what he enjoys and 

what matches his skill level. He finds faces to be a mystery and 

challenging. Besides carving he likes reading, woodworking, and 

fishing. 

Bob retired 20+ years ago from Argonant Groups Inc, where he was 

director of facilities and real estate. 

Bob’s family consists of his wife Linda, 5 children, 15 grandchildren and 

8 great grandchildren. 

Carving Sessions (Center 50+) 

Cancelled until further notice. 

Mondays 6:30PM – 8:45PM, $5, Instructor Denis Miller 

Wednesdays 9:00AM – 12:00PM, $7, Instructor Jim Harris 
Fridays 1:00PM – 4:00PM, NC, No Instructor 

Last Saturday of the month 9:00AM – 2:00PM, $3, No Instructor 

Carving Sessions (Silverton Art Association)  

Cancelled until further notice 

Wednesdays 1:00PM – 4:00PM, $2, No Instructor 
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Breaking Bread 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 

(Dates and locations are 

believed to be correct at 

time of publishing and 
were obtained from the 

source where possible. 

Please confirm dates, 

times, and venues 
before making plans and 

advise us of inaccuracies 

and needed changes.) 

 

Club Dues 

 

 

 

"Bored" Dinner, Lunch, Breakfast Schedule  

Cancelled until further notice 

Please join us. Spouses, family, and friends are always welcome. 
Dinners are scheduled for 6:00PM and breakfasts are at 8:00AM unless 

otherwise noted. 

Dinner:  

 

Breakfast:  

May 30 - Original Pancake House, Portland Road 
June 27 - Starduster, Airport Rd. Independence 

July 25 - Sybil’s, State St. 

August 29 – Annette’s, Edgewater St. 

September 26 – Café 22 – Hwy 22 

Weekly Lunches (12:00PM after Wednesday class) 

1st Wednesday: Olive Garden, Lancaster Drive, Salem 

2nd Wednesday: Walery’s Pizza, West Salem 

3rd Wednesday: Elmer’s, Market Street 

4th Wednesday: Mommy and Maddi’s, River Road 
5th Wednesday: The Road House, Lancaster 

We always have a good time at these gatherings and it is nice to socialize with 

each other outside the craft room or other carving venue. All carvers, those 

interested in carving, and friends of carvers are welcome. Please join us. 

You are always welcome at these informal gatherings. We have a good time 

socializing outside the carving venue. 

Upcoming Events 

Oregon Woodcarvers Rendezvous 

https://capitolwoodcarvers.org/2020orrendezvous.php 

 

 

Club Membership Dues 

Individual - $12.00 

Family - $18.00 

Dues can be paid at our Club meetings or on the Club website. 

 

 

https://capitolwoodcarvers.org/2020orrendezvous.php
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Virtual Capitol 

Woodcarvers Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Virtual Capitol Woodcarvers Show  

 

 

We are all disappointed that our Annual Show did not happen last 

weekend but we understand the need to be safe. 

Most of us have been preparing for the Show for some time. It would 

be a shame if we could not share what we have been working on. We 
decided to help members share their efforts in a Virtual Show hosted 

on the Capitol Woodcarvers web site.  

You can visit the Virtual Show at: 

https://capitolwoodcarvers.org/virtualshow.php.  

We know this does not replace the action, participation, energy, etc. 

provided by an actual show but at least others will see your work. 

Please visit the Virtual Show and tell your friends about it.  

 

 

https://capitolwoodcarvers.org/virtualshow.php
https://capitolwoodcarvers.org/virtualshow.php
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Images From 

Virtual Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sample Images from the Virtual Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artists from top left: 

Gary Edwards,  Bob Curtis 

Donna Cereghino,  Bob Fisher 

Tim Flora,  Barb Fromherz 
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Images From 

Virtual Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artists from top left: 

Don Fromherz 

Larry Konick 

Denis Miller 

Everett Carter 

Bob Lanning 

Donna Miller 
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Images From 

Virtual Show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Artists from top left: 

Mike Reifel 

Thomas Seymour 

Debi Wakefield 

Larry Wanamaker 

Bill Weisenhaus 

 

 

 

Contact Bob Curtis (bcurtis97304@gmail.com) if you would like to 

have items featured in the Virtual Show. 

 

mailto:bcurtis97304@gmail.com
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Stay Safe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Supporters 

(Please check out our 

supporters. They 

really help in making 
our annual show a 

great success.) 

 

Please 

Stay 

Safe 

and 

Healthy 
 

Club Supporters 

 

 


